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Featured Content 

• Parting Words
• Greetings from the Chair

• Announcements
• Rules and Regulations Update
• Mentors/Evaluators Reminder
• OTS Update
• WWOWW: Wonderful World of Open Water Webinar
• 2024 Open Water School
• Safe Sport Training for Officials
• R-9
• Junior Officials
• Congratulations and Thanks
• Officials Excellence Award













Officials Excellence Award 

Clyde Tinkelpaugh, Mid Atlantic Swimming 

Clyde Tinklepaugh is a soft-spoken, ever-present Middle Atlantic Official. He has been certified with 

USA Swimming for over 25 years and has become one of the most knowledgeable administrative 

referees in the LSC. He's been a stalwart member at our championships, usually the first official on 

deck each morning and the last official to leave each night. He is a current member of the Middle 

Atlantic Officials Committee and, for decades, has taken on the unenviable responsibility of processing 

the certification and recertification of our 700+ officials. Clyde is highly involved in Delaware High 

School Swimming and has helped run their championships for years. He has always been a mentor for 

everyone. His love for the sport is unmatched, and few deserve this award. 

© 2023 USA Swimming 
1 Olympic Plaza Colorado Springs, CO, 80909 

 


